The West End Association

Post Office Box 161

Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27102

WEST E N DNEWS

FEBRUARY 1979



The annual meeting and election of officers and board members of the West End Association will be held on Wednesday, February 28, at 7:30 p.m., at the Glade Street YWCA. New and renewal memberships will be accepted at the meeting, so old and new members may enroll for 1979 by completing a membership blank and bringing a check. There are extra membership blanks in this newsletter, so please invite your friends and neighbors to come to the annual meeting and join the West End Association for 1979.

The Nominations Committee, chaired by Madge Bolin, has completed its work and a list of their recommended nominees is included in this newsletter. Our thanks go to Madge and

rest of the committee for their efforts. A itional nominations, of course, may be made from the floor, so please be thinking about all possible candidates and come to the annual meeting on Wednesday to cast your vote.

In addition, there will be reports as to recent activities of the West End Association and other matters of interest to the neighborhood. The West End South Community Development Committee, with the support of the West End Association, has petitioned for a zoning change on First Street and will report on this and other activities in West End South as well as the City's Community Development Program; the treasurer will report on the suddenly lucrative state of the West End Association's financial affairs; the Projects Committee, chaired by Stephanie Mitchell, is still soliciting ideas for how to spend our money; the West End Bicycle Race is only a little over two months away (May 5); a citywide council of neighborhoods is in the process of formation; and the City Planning Γ artment is studying our West End Neighbor-___d Plan in order to come up with staff recommendations to submit to the City/County Planning Board. More on these and other topics at the annual meeting. See you there!

NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE SLATE OF CANDIDATES

President Ron Little

1015 West End Boulevard

Vice President Richard Teague

1129 West Fourth Street

Secretary Carlie Hughes

(Elect 1) 1019 West Fifth Street

Lynn DeBruhl

923 West End Boulevard

Treasurer Judy Freeman

(Elect 1) 813 West End Boulevard

Allen Moore

1074 West Fourth Street

Board of Directors (Elect 12)

Judy Aanstad Apartment 2

608 Summit Street

Alice Beck

1230 West First Street

Thorns Craven

1232 Glade Street

David & Renate Evans

1227 Forsyth Street

641 Summit Street

Ann Freeman

735 West End Boulevard

Fred & Patti Granum 1146 West End Boulevard

Bill & Martha Harper 909 West End Boulevard

"Moth" Hughes 1019 West Fifth Street Donnie & Ruthie Kirk 1216 Brookstown Avenue

Ken Land

434 Summit Street

Mike Page

529 Jersey Avenue

Paul Spehard

1406 Jarvis Street

Jeff Smith

Richard & JoAnn Fireman 1223 West End Boulevard

Barbara Smitherman 1209 Clover Street

Martin Sokoloff

707 Summit Street

Julia Wilson 817 West End Boulevard